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June 20, 2017 

 

Patricia Van Gerpen 

Executive Director 

South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 

500 E. Capitol Ave. 

Pierre, SD 57501 

 

RE: GW17-001-In the Matter of the Grain Buyer License of H & I Grain of Hetland, Inc. 

 

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen, 

 

On June 19, 2017, Staff filed a Petition to Immediately Suspend the Grain Buyer License of H & I Grain of 

Hetland, Inc. The petition referenced three Notices of Intent to Sue on Bond but inadvertently, only one of the 

notices was filed with the petition. Enclosed with this letter, please file the following: 

 

1) Notice of Intent to Sue on Bond (Dorothy Bryant) 

2) Notice of Intent to Sue on Bond (Chad and Katherine Murphy) 

 

In addition, Staff continues to receive notices of intent, and will file the notices as they are received. Eight such 

notices are enclosed with this letter. Thank you for your time and attention on this matter. Please do not hesitate 

to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Kristen N. Edwards 

Staff Attorney 

 

Encs.  

 


